Buy-a-brick fundraiser reopens until March 2019



Built and maintained by Squannacook Greenways, Inc.

Buy a brick sale reopened until March 2019

Because of permitting delays, the construction of the Squannacook River Rail Trail will now take place during the four month window beginning in Nov 2019. But the good news is that this allows us to re-open our buy-a-brick fundraiser. Over 170 supporters have already purchased a brick to support construction of this stone-dust rail trail in Townsend and Groton, helping us raise over \$130,000 of the \$150,000 we need. To join them, just go to sqgw.org.



Click the image above to watch a one minute video. The brick fundraiser ends in March 2019. Request a free certificate by email by Wed Dec 21 at noon.

Buy a brick online

Buy a brick by check





Email Bill Rideout at rideout@sqgw.org by noon on Wed Dec 21 to get a free certificate of appreciation mailed to you!

Buy a brick by mail or Buy a brick on-line

Squannacook Greenways | rideout@sqgw.org | www.sqgw.org